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Notice of the CDHM Annual General Meeting

October 24, 2015

All members on the practising, non-practising and student registers are invited
to attend the 2015 CDHM Annual General Meeting.

Date: Saturday, October 24, 2015
Time: 10:00 am-12:30 pm

Registration and Refreshments starts at 9:30 am. The meeting will start
promptly at 10:00 am.

Location: CENTRO CABOTO CENTRE
1055 Wilkes Avenue, Winnipeg P: 204-488-2055

Free limited on-site lot parking (car sharing is encouraged)

Please remember to bring your membership (wallet) card or personal identification to
register.

Please RSVP by Friday, Oct. 16, 2015 at cdhm@cdhm.info or call 204-219-2678.

We Listen. We Learn. We AdVANCE.

Canadian Quality and Patient Safety Week
(October 26-30, 2015)
Putting Patients and Families at the Centre of
Healthcare
A free forum on advancing patient safety
(Healthcare Providers and Healthcare Students Only)
Tuesday, October 27, 2015 - 1:00 p.m. — 4:00 p.m.
Masonic Temple — 420 Corydon Avenue, just east of Osborne
Winnipeg, MB
Providers and students are also welcome to attend the public

event

from 7:00 p.m. — 9:00 p.m.

For more information, please see the Deputy Registrar Update, the CDHM
website at: cdhm.info and the Manitoba Institute for Patient Safety
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CDHM Connections

Registrar’s Report - Stephanie Gordon

New On-Line Registration

The CDHM is excited to announce that it will begin using a new computer management system as of
October 1, 2015 for registration. The transition from the old paper-based system to the new system
will require registrants to access the system on-line. A User ID and temporary password will be sent to
each registrant by email when the new data base is activated. Once the new system is in place, you
must use the new User ID and the temporary password the first time you sign in to the CDHM website.
On sign-in you will be given the option to reset the password to one that is easier for you to
remember. When practising members renew online, the registrant will be required to upload two
documents. 1) a PDF copy of the registrant’s liability insurance and 2) a photocopy of a CPR card
(Level C or Health Care Provider) taken in the previous 12 months.

Non-Practising registration may be renewed online as well. Non-Practising members are not required
to provide evidence of holding CPR certification or of meeting liability insurance requirements.
UPCOMING MEETINGS

Your Responsibility

MANITOBA ALLIANCE

OF HEALTH ®  Make sure the CDHM has your correct name, email and postal addresses, home telephone and/
REGULATORY or cell number, current employer address and telephone number.

COLLEGES MEETING:
DECEMBER 8. 2015 ®  Practising registrants must complete the renewal on-line including evidence of current CPR

certification and liability insurance and fees, by December 1, 2015 even if they fail to receive a
renewal notice from the Registrar. After December 1, 2015, a late fee will apply.

FLUORIDATION
STRATEGY COMMITTEE
MEETING:

SEPTEMBER 23, 2015

e Non-Practising registrants must complete the renewal on-line including full payment of fees, by
December 1, 2015, even if they fail to receive a renewal notice from the Registrar. After
December 1, 2015, a late fee will apply.

Renew your registration on line and on time!

Sincerely,
Stephanie

Stephanie Gordon BA, RDH
CDHM Registrar /Executive Director
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CDHM Connections

‘ Chair’'s Message - Terry Phillips

As a self regulated health profession, the College of Dental Hygienists of Manitoba is very young. |
feel honoured to have had the privilege of being on the Council during it’s formative years. As per the
bylaws | have completed two three year terms on Council and must now stand down.

As outgoing Chair of the CDHM | would like to take this opportunity to thank some individuals that
have made the last six years so rewarding.

Stephanie Gordon, the Registrar and | have worked very closely together for the last two years.
Stephanie has proven herself to be an organized, conscientious Registrar that understands the roles
and responsibilities of a regulatory body and strives to uphold the integrity of the dental hygiene
profession in Manitoba. The CDHM as a regulatory body exists to ensure the public receive safe,
competent dental hygiene care. | have absolute confidence in her ability to carry out her role as our
Registrar and feel privileged to have worked with her.

Everyone | have had the opportunity to work with on Council have been dedicated to doing their level
best for the College.

Our public members come from a variety of professional backgrounds. This has enabled Council to
utilize their varied experience and knowledge. | have had the honour to work with some fabulous
individuals. Presently our public members are Betty Ann Zegarac, Kelly Tye Vallis, Ken Chapman and
Jan Malanowich. Thank you for your insight and direction.

Alayna Gelley is the Council Vice Chair and a great source of knowledge. Thank you for all you have
taught me these last few years. | have learned a great deal from you.

Patti Hawthorn, Janice Johnson, Karina Hiebert, Terri Archibald and Lisa Grayson are the elected
dental hygienists on Council. Their professionalism and knowledge has been an essential element to the
Council.

Both past and present Council members have all strived to do their best for the dental hygiene
profession in Manitoba. Dental hygiene is gradually being recognized as a health profession that can
reach beyond the dental office. | feel privileged to have had a very small role in the progression and
growth of our profession.

I wish the three new Council members success in their new roles. | have every confidence the wealth of
experience that is on the board will endeavor to make their time on council rewarding.

Sincerely,
Terry

Terry Phillips, RDH
CDHM Council Chair

Loyalty Respect

Fairness

Caring
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Deputy Registrar’s Update

The College of Dental Hygienists of Manitoba (CDHM) has adopted the Policy Governance® Model created
by Dr. John Carver, which is an operating system for governing Councils. This model enables the CDHM
Council to provide strategic leadership empowering the management while at the same time assuring
accountability. Most importantly, this model enables Council to conceptualize, organize and fulfill its
mandate of ensuring the public has access to safe, competent and ethical dental hygiene care in all practice

settings. In June, | had the opportunity to attend the International Policy Governance Association (IPGA)
conference in Vancouver. Two Council members, the Registrar and | engaged in the IPGA conference for a three-day learning
session gaining valuable knowledge for me in my new role as the Deputy Registrar. Notably, this conference was well attended
by many of the dental hygiene regulatory bodies throughout Canada. The dental hygiene profession has embraced the Policy
Governance® Model. Consequently, dental hygiene was the single largest profession in attendance at the IGPA Conference.

During my time in Vancouver, | also participated in an “Owner Linkage” session, hosted by the National Dental Hygiene
Certification Board (NDHCB). It was attended by regulators, council members and educators so that the NDHCB could gain
valuable input on current trends and issues impacting the dental hygiene profession and the national dental hygiene certification
process.

Subsequently, | would like to inform you that Canadian Quality and Patient Safety Week is taking place from October 26-30,
2015. During Canadian Quality & Patient Safety Week, the WRHA and the Manitoba Institute for Patient Safety (MIPS) are
partnering on two patient safety forums. Registration opens on September 1, 2015 on the MIPS website at: http://mips.ca/. The
CDHM strongly supports quality and patient safety week, and encourages all registrants to support these important events.
Please go to the CDHM website at: www.cdhm.info for further information regarding the patient safety forums and how you can
obtain valuable patient safety material for your dental hygiene practice from MIPS.

Specifically, on how safety impacts the practice of dental hygiene, the guiding principle in the CDHA Entry-To-Practice
Competencies and Standards for Canadian Dental Hygienists states: “Safety includes all steps and or actions by a dental
hygienist that will prevent harm, and if harm is present reduce or minimize the harm. This includes such things as infection control
procedures, risk management strategies and ensuring competent delivery of dental hygiene services. Maintaining a culture of
safety involves ensuring health and safety in the workplace, homes and communities. Safety goes beyond the direct relationship

with the client and needs to include attention to personal wellbeing, and recognition of impaired abilities by the dental hygienists.”

“Safety is enhanced when professionals work cooperatively and communicate effectively. Safety incorporates more than the
physical components associated with infection control and technical competence as it also incorporates an attitude that relies on
the critical thinking abilities of the practitioner to place the client’s wellbeing at the centre of the equation. If the dental hygienist
does not practice with a collaborative mind-set or one that advocates for the client’s access to health care then the client may
be “in danger” of slipping back into an unsafe state of being.”

If quality and safety are areas of your dental hygiene practice that you would like to enhance, | urge you to look at the CDHM
Practice Standards and Competencies, CDHA Entry-To-Practice Competencies and Standards for Canadian Dental Hygienists as well
as the CDHA Code of Ethics to find pertinent information regarding dental hygiene care and safety. Consider making quality
and safety a priority in your lifelong learning by creating your continuing competency goal on advancing patient safety.

In closing, | would like to congratulate the registrants who were audited for the 2014-2015 Continuing Competency Program
(CCP) year, and | would also like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to the CCP Reviewers for their dedication and hard work.

Sincerely,

Sheryl
Sheryl Sloshower, RDH, BSc(DH)
CDHM Deputy Registrar

Vancouver IPGA Conference
From left to right: Ken Chapman, Sheryl Sloshower, Stephanie Gordon and Janice Johnson
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Insights into the CCP Review Process

Completing my second year as a Continuing Competency Program (CCP) Reviewer with the College of Dental
Hygienists of Manitoba (CDHM) has been a very rewarding experience. After applying for the CCP Reviewer
position last year, | was accepted by the CDHM to be a mentee of Ms. Sheryl Sloshower, the CCP Coordinator.

on
Quality

| am encouraged as a new RDH by the dedication Manitoba dental hygienists have towards their work and competence as oral
health professionals. It was fascinating to read through the goals registrants set and see how each followed through to obtain the
highest quality evidence to achieve their goals and improve the quality of care they provide.

As a recent student of the School of Dental Hygiene at the University of Manitoba, my peers and | had the benefit of a CCP
workshop with Ms. Sheryl Sloshower to prepare us for submitting accurately completed CCP documents following our graduation.
She covered the information detailed in the CCP Package, and | highly recommend reviewing the package, in addition to the CCP
Directives, prior to beginning work on future CCP submissions. To further guide you in completing your submissions, there are
examples of a well-written Continuing Competency Record (CCR) and a Professional Activity Record (PAR) in the CCP Package.

While reviewing the CCR and PAR submissions for this 2014-2015 CCP year, | noted several common and easily correctable
errors. In order to assist you with future CCP submissions, below are some of the key errors.

e Goals established must be SMART, by being Specific, Measurable, Achievable, Realistic, and Time-specific. Additionally,
goals should be concise and contained within one sentence. An example of an appropriately formulated goal is: Within 6
months, | will use ultrasonic/power scalers in my dental hygiene practice in accordance with the most recent research/
evidence.

e All Continuing Competency (CC) activities must be evidence-based. One of the best ways to formulate an evidence-based
submission is to use relevant, up-to-date, and professionally reputable sources. Non-professional magazines, books, and
journals cannot be used as CC activities.

e Discussions with colleagues, employers, other health professionals and product representatives cannot be used as CC
activities as they are opinion based, not evidence-based and may be biased. Further clarification on this point can be
found on the CDHM’s website at http://www.cdhm.info /quality-care /ccp-directives/

e In order for CCP Reviewers to evaluate the learning that has taken place, thoroughly describe the information and
knowledge gained from the CC activities (point 2 in the Activity Implementation & Evaluation section of the CCR form).

o All activities must have been completed within 24 months prior to the reporting period deadline (April 30™) to be
included as activities on the CCR and PAR forms.

e  Study groups are an excellent way to collaborate with colleagues and work towards a common goal. The CDHM
encourages group learning. However, the CCR is a self-directed learning process. Hence, one’s personal learning
experience must be in one’s own words. Each year, it is essential to inform the CDHM of the study group topic and
members.

o Time taken to complete the CCR and PAR forms cannot be included in the time spent working towards the goal.

| look forward to working with the CDHM next year as a CCP Reviewer.

Ms. Sheryl Sloshower and all the CCP Reviewers would like to congratulate the registrants who were audited for the 2014-15
CCP year. This year, as in previous years, there were exemplary CCR and PAR submissions. Moreover, we would like to
acknowledge the admirable effort put forth by all the registrants.

Please note that Ms. Sheryl Sloshower will meet one-on-one with registrants who may need guidance and assistance when
completing the CCP submissions.

Sincerely,

Aaron

Aaron Szucsik, RDH
CDHM CCP Reviewer
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From Your Council

The purpose of an Ownership Linkage committee is to help identify the trends and issues that could assist the Council in policy
development. Given that the policies are actually instructions to the Registrar about what has to be accomplished, they need to
be future-focused and appropriate for a provincial regulatory body. Given the Council is also morally accountable to the people
of Manitoba, we can achieve this by dialoguing directly with the public stakeholders- not to be confused with “members”- to
focus attention on external trends and issues. Last fall at the Annual General Meeting, the Ownership Linkage committee
surveyed one segment of the public- dental hygienists- and we wanted to thank you for your thoughtful consideration to the
presented questions. We have organized and reviewed the responses and wanted to let you know some of the general themes

that emerged.

1. In order to ensure that the College continues to promote the value of oral health and the role of the dental hygienist, you
encouraged continued focus and work towards positive evidence-based changes in legislation to further progress dental
hygiene. Practice audits, standardized methods of continuing education, public forums, collaboration with MDHA and the
University of Manitoba (to ensure standardized access to information) and strong communication with dental hygienists
were identified as methods the CDHM could use to ensure this is happening.

2. Education requirements for entering the profession, increased technology and the use of social media were identified as

trends.

3. Lack of public awareness, decreased inter-professional collaboration, lack of funding for programs aimed at
under-served populations, and dental hygienists themselves were identified as barriers in achieving progress in the

dental hygiene discipline.

The committee will continue to licise with its public owners to seek perspectives and identify unknown values/issues that could
impact future policy development. We look forward to presenting the information from these conversations in the future.

Sincerely,

Kelly
Kelly Tye Vallis, Public Representative, CDHM
Ownership Linkage Committee Member

3
UNIVERSITY

of MANITOBA

Due to an overwhelming response, the November 2015 Local
Anesthetic Techniques for Dental Hygienists certification
course is now full.

**The next session will be held April 29 & 30, and May 1,
2016.

Faculty of
Health Sciences

For further information please contact:

Jan Middleton

Program Coordinator, Dental Hygiene

Division of Continuing Professional Development
Colleges of Dentistry & Medicine

Faculty of Health Sciences

University of Manitoba

260 Brodie Centre

727 McDermot Avenue

Winnipeg, MB R3E 3P5 Canada

Tel: 204.789.3240

Fax: 204.789.3911
Jan.Middleton@umanitoba.ca
or CPDDentistry@umanitoba.ca
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New CDHM On-Line Registration

How to Register Online in Three Simple Steps!

e You will receive an email from the CDHM the first week of October 2015 to the email account we have listed in your file.
e  Click on the renewal button in the email or visit www.cdhm.info and click on the online registration renewal button.
e  Enter the number and password you were provided in the email. Follow the directions and fill out your on-line renewal form.

Need Help?

If you need technical assistance or would like someone to review the online renewal process with you:

e View the renewal resources page on our website, www.cdhm.info
e Call 204-219-2678 to speak to someone directly
e Visit the College at 109-420 Des Meurons Street to use one of our computers (Monday to Thursday, 9:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m.)

Do You Have Questionse

More information is available on the College’s website. Watch your inbox for registration renewal emails. Please be sure to notify
us if your address or email address has changed so you don’t miss out on important information.

The Time Draws Near:

Alumni of Distinction Evening October 2

Calling all alumni of the College of Dentistry and the School of Dental Hygiene! The time is drawing near for the 2015 Alumni of
Distinction Awards Evening, the annual celebration of oral health excellence in Manitoba. The gala celebration will take place on
Friday, October 2, once again in the beautiful and historic Fort Garry Hotel in Winnipeg.

Honourees for 2015 include Dr. Melanie Wood, the Alumni of Distinction recipient for the College of Dentistry, along with Ms.
Gladys Stewart for the School of Dental Hygiene. Dr. Wood has a long and distinguished history of service to the college and the
community. The member of the college’s Class of 1976 is also the first female recipient of the honour that dates back close to 20
years now.

Ms. Gladys Stewart has many years of experience as an instructor and as a researcher at the school while also making
considerable contributions to community service. She is a most notable role model for all dental hygiene graduates.

A co-presentation of the University of Manitoba Dental Alumni Association and the College of Dentistry, the evening will also
feature a tribute to the dentistry Class of 1965 as they celebrate their milestone golden anniversary of graduation.

As well, the evening will mark an important celebration: the 50" anniversary reunion of the School of Dental Hygiene Class of
1965. The six graduates of this historic class have been invited to attend Homecoming events planned the weekend.

The Alumni of Distinction Evening is dedicated to raising funds to support the UMDAA’s Dr. John Grahame Scholarship. Tickets are
now available through the UMDAA or the college and can also be reserved online through the College of Dentistry’s website:
umanitoba.ca/dentistry.

Donations to the Grahame Scholarship can also be made through the completely secure website. Those wishing more information
can contact the UMDAA via their new email address: dentalum@umanitoba.ca. You can also contact the college via e-mail at

dent_event@umanitoba.ca.
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A New Era in Technology

Treat your computer password like your toothbrush. Don't let anybody else use it, and get a new one
every six months. ~Clifford Stoll

The College of Dental Hygienists of Manitoba (CDHM) is going through an exciting time as the autumn season approaches. As the
leaves are changing, so are the processes of the college for the new registration year. The CDHM is in the midst of introducing to
the practising and non-practising registrants, an online computer management system for the 2016 Renewal of Registration
period. This will ensure less human error with individual’s information, quicker approval time and the processing of the registration
fee without waiting for the “cheque to clear” at the bank. For some, this will be a quick adjustment without anxiety but for others it
may be a change with a few concerns.

The following are some suggestions on how to adjust to the change, and some reasons why change can be difficult for most of us.

What can you do?
e  Give yourself time to adjust and be patient without being negative.
e  Work with an open mind and look at the positive side with enthusiasm.
e Be flexible and take the time to learn the new technology.
e Ask for help and guidance with the process.

Why can it feel difficult?
e Change is not popular and resisting change is a universal mentality that invites dislike and tension.
o There is a fear of the unknown and because of our worries, we resist what we cannot understand.
e To leave our comfort zones, brings us to risk and insecurity to what we know and believe.
e  We become frustrated easily due to lack of knowledge and confidence.

At times, life must work differently to make improvements and it’s the same vision within striving organizations. Without personal
and professional change, there’d be a shortage of new and better innovations. | am optimistic, that with patience and time, we
all can modify to the new age of information in this technology driven world. | hope to see you all at the 2015 College of Dental
Hygienists Annual General Meeting in October where Mr. Jeff Burns, from the computer management system company Alinity
Inc., will be introducing you all to the future of registration with CDHM!

Sincerely,

Donna

Donna Dowie
Administrative Assistant to the Registrar

DONT BE
AFRAID OF CHANGE.
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FACULTY OF

\% { SCHOOL
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UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA
SCHOOL OF DENTAL HYGIENE

ALUMNI ASSOEIATION

ProupLy SupPORTING THE ScHooL oF DENTAL HYGIENE AT THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA

The University of Manitoba School of Dental Hygiene Alumni Association has had a very successful year with our wine and
cheese event a Friday evening this past January and our professional development offering the following Saturday morning.
We also had a great turn out at our Annual General meeting this past May featuring presentations from both our Alumni of
Distinction for the School of Dental Hygiene for 2015, Ms. Gladys Stewart (MSc, B.A., Dip DH) who titled her research
presentation: "Who are you? Who am 12 Building a satisfying and fulfilling career!" Also, Ms. Deanna MacKay who shared her
plans for her Masters thesis research proposal, "Understanding the Meaning of the Manitoban Head and Neck Cancer Patients’
Oral/Dental Lived Experiences: A Hermeneutic Phenomenological Inquiry."

This year we would like to ask for your support for our fundraising events. The month of June we had our first event at Rumors
comedy club featuring funny-man Greg Warren. We would like to thank those who supported us at that event and we will
keep you posted about upcoming plans so that we can continue to serve you with professional networking and learning
opportunities in the future.

We are excited about our student travel scholarship with a total of $1500 raised towards the annual $500 award for a
Dental Hygiene student wishing to present their poster at a professional conference.

Please consider joining us in celebrating Ms. Gladys Stewart (alumni 1970) at the SDH Alumni of Distinction Gala at the Fort
Garry Hotel on Friday evening October 2, 2015. Many of us have had the privilege of experiencing Gladys' influence on
dental, dental hygiene, and medical education as well as professionalism and commitment to excellence in scholarship
throughout her career. It is also the 50th anniversary reunion of the SDH class of 1965. For tickets contact, College of Dentistry
Dean's office emdail: cheryl.demoissac@umanitoba.ca or phone 204-789-3787.

Our association's mandate is threefold: to support the School of Dental Hygiene faculty and students; to provide networking
opportunities to alumni and to honor alumni's contributions to the profession and their community. We would appreciate your
support of our association by becoming a member. There are four categories of membership: active (alumni of SDH U of M),
affiliate (graduate of another DH program), student (currently a DH student), or support (not a dental hygienist, but wish to
provide support to our association: dental assistant, dentist, dental receptionist, administrative assistant, sponsor). Fees are only
$30 annually $10 for students and can be paid by contacting us at UMSDHAA@outlook.com

We will have a booth at the Manitoba Dental Association Convention Friday, January 29th, 2016, so please plan to pay us a
visit and support us with your annual membership fees as we will have debit/credit card capacity.

We look forward to meeting you,

Cindy Isaak-Ploegman, on behalf of the UMSDHAA Executive Committee

Page 9



CDHM Connections

Message from the President of the Manitoba Dental Hygienists
Association

The coming of the year 2016 will mark the 50t Anniversary of the Manitoba Dental Hygienists Association!
Since our incorporation in 1966, the MDHA has been fortunate to have a strong history, which defines us as
the association, and ultimately as the profession, which we are today.

Each one of us should resonate pride: of our past, rich in history of accomplishments: our present, vibrant
with progress: and our future, full of bright prospects. This celebration is a moment to cherish all that we
were, all that we are, and all that we are still yet to be.

Much of our past is rooted in the journey for dental hygiene legislation. The MDHA persistently and determinedly lobbied for the
privilege of self-regulation, to improve accessibility to oral health care by Registered Dental Hygienists for the public and to
advocate for the health promotion of underserved populations. It was time for dental hygiene to be provincially viewed,

regarded and respected as an oral health care profession. Our grassroots of the MDHA provided that continual vision, dedication,
passion and support necessary for this paradigm shift, which ultimately redefined the profession of dental hygiene.

Presently existing for our membership owners, the MDHA acts as the collective voice and advocator of dental hygienists from
across the province of Manitoba. As a member of your joint provincial and national professional association you have the
opportunity to connect with those who have chosen the same career path and have access to educational resources, knowledge
and opportunities that will secure the future of your dental hygiene career. We strive to encourage and support each and every
one of our members in their journey of lifelong learning, evidenced-based practice and professional development.

The MDHA envisions a future focused on the dental hygienists’ scope of practice and improved access to oral health care for all
Manitobans. As such, the MDHA will be actively advocating for our profession to be included in candid health discussions on a
provincial and national front. We support the national endeavour that dental hygiene be regarded as a valued health
professional entity, alongside other well established and recognized health professions. It is now time for the profession of dental
hygiene to have a collective voice and be an active participant in the health policy community.

Without doubt, the future of the MDHA is bright and brilliant. With the continuation of such passionate, talented and inspirational
membership owners, we will only continue to create legacies: for our forthcoming generations of oral health care professionals, for
the advancement of the profession as a whole and for cultivating and sustaining the art and science of dental hygiene.

On behalf of the Manitoba Dental Hygienists Association Board of Directors, we look forward to sharing in a year of jubilant
celebration of this monumental occasion and welcoming the next 50 years of our membership and the Association!

Sincerely,
Larissa

Larissa Bubnowicz, BSc Dip.DH, RDH
President—Manitoba Dental Hygienists Association

Top 5 Reasons to Join the
A Marjtons Manitoba Dental Hygienists Association
7~ ~\\ Dental

”fh/a Hygienists . Reduced Fees on CE courses
\/ Association Professional Updates & Communications

Membership has it's Benefits*
. Stay Connected with Alumni
. Give back to your Profession & Community

Find out more!
www.mdha.ca
email: info@mdha.ca

NhWNK

*Members have access to a comprehensive insurance program, designed specifically
www.cdha.ca for hygienists, plus our growing partner discount with savings on technology,
uniforms, personal & auto insurance and much more!
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MDHA Lecture Series

Lecture #1 — Common and/or Significant White Lesions of the Oral Cavity
Dr. John B. Perry
October 20, 2015 from 7 — 9 p.m., Schwartz Lecture Theatre, College of Dentistry

Lecture #2 — Diabetes 101 — What you Need to Know for Client Care
Presented by the Canadian Diabetes Association
November 23, 2015 from 7 — 9 p.m., Schwartz Lecture Theatre, College of Dentistry

Lecture #3 — Review of Caries Risk Assessment
Dr. B. Schroth
February 8, 2016 from 7 — 9 p.m., Schwartz Lecture Theatre, College of Dentistry

Lecture #4 — Enhancing One’s Critical Thinking for Bettering One’s Practice
Laura MacDonald, RDH, BScD(DH), MEd
March 9, 2015 from 7 — 9 p.m., Schwartz Lecture Theatre, College of Dentistry

MDHA Workshops and Courses

Dealing with Difficult People
Presenter: Sue Hemphill
September 26, 2015 from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m., Faculty of Dentistry, Schwartz Theatre

Contemporary Ultrasonic Instrumentation — A Visual Presentation (Level 1)
Presenter: Dani Bobtyl
November 9, 2015, 7 — 9 p.m., Faculty of Dentistry

Contemporary Ultrasonic Instrumentation — Expanding Your Clinical Confidence (Level 2)

Presenter: Dani Bobtyl
November 10, 2015, 7 — 9 p.m., Faculty of Dentistry

Innovative Professional Whitening Solutions for Today’s Consumer
CDHA Webinar
November 17, 2015, 7 — 9 pm., Location TBA

How to Motivate Your Clients to Quit Tobacco
Presenter: Aaron Ladd
April 9, 2016, 10 a.m. — 1 p.m., Brandon University, Louis Riel Room

MDA Convention

Commonly Prescribed Medications and Managing the Oral Side Effects of Medication Use

Presenter: Ann Sporlarich
January 29, 2016, RBC Convention Centre, Winnipeg
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Change of Address Notification

It is imperative that registrants of the College of Dental Hygienists of Manitoba (CDHM) ensure that their mailing and emailing
addresses are always current. Incorrect or out of date addresses can lead to missed mailings which may include important notices and
documents. Address changes must be submitted in our new online system within 30 days of changes as per by-law 2.1.

College of Dental Hygienists of Manitoba Email: cdhm@cdhm.info
109 - 420 Des Meurons St. Website: www.cdhm.info
Winnipeg. MB R2H2N9 Office Hours:

Phone: 204-219-2678 Monday-Thursday, 9:00am-4:00pm
Fax: 204-219-2679
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